
News & Views

October 3, 2021
27th Sunday in Ordinary Time

World Communion Sunday
Individually sealed packets will be used for

communion. 

Casey Thompson preaching
Watch online at 10:30 AM

An important reminder for those coming to
the church in person. With the increased rate
of cases of the Delta variant, we are asking all
congregants to mask while in the building for
worship or other meetings.

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Sunday Programs

Adult Education
9:00a - Bible Study w/ Joe Modica - Knox Rm.
& Zoom
9:00a - One Book, One Church - Katy Shevel
- Chapel

Youth
9:00a - Confirmation -208. 209
10:30a - MS / HS Sunday School - 208, 209
6:00p - Youth Group -208,. 209

Children
9:00a - Children's Program - 204
10:30a - Sunday School - Davidson Hall

Giving by text
Giving by text is an easy way to give. Simply text the word GIVE (not case sensitive) to
our church's Giving Number (610 819 4483). If it's your first time, you'll be prompted to
register before completing your gift. If you've given before, you can give immediately
without having to re-enter any of your information.

Finale for One Book One Church - 9:00a in the Chapel
Join Pastor Katy for a presentation on revivalism in America, in person or on Zoom!
Together, we'll explore the faith of a few of our favorite characters in the book, meet
a real-life Sister Eve in the historical figure of Aimee Semper McPherson, and dip
our toes into the fascinating history and theology behind the sweeping wave of
revivals that began during the Great Awakening and re-emerged in the Depression-
era context of This Tender Land. Please RSVP here.

Stewardship Campaign 2022
What is more critical than the needs we see every day, especially coming out of this
most extraordinary time? There are needs that churches and individuals can
address. While we can’t necessarily fix all that is needed, we are called to do what we
can and then a little more – a meal, a pair of dry socks, a ride, a visit, a kind word.
These are critical needs that we could meet right now. If a good steward is one
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who makes right or appropriate use of one’s time, energy and resources, then stewardship is also one
important way that we live out what it means to be followers of Jesus. Together, let’s position Wayne
Presbyterian Church to thrive as we chart our way In God’s Future. The 2022 Stewardship campaign is
underway and please give generously on Dedication Sunday on November 7.

Volunteer(s) Needed to help with Flower Dedications
We are in search of one or more folks that would be interested in compiling
the weekly flower dedications we put in the bulletin. It actually could be
something that is shared by more than one person, depending on how it
would best work for anyone interested. Email Mary Lou Kendus if you would
like more information.

New and "Newish" Member Class: Sunday, Oct. 17 from 1-4
p.m. - Fireside Rm.
Are you interested in joining our church? Are you already a member, but
would like to learn more about our faith and what we believe? Do you want to
connect with one of the many ministries and program areas we have to offer
in the life of our vibrant congregation? Perhaps you're interested in meeting
some other new and "newish" members! Join us on Sunday afternoon, Oct.
17 in the Fireside Room. Whether you've just started worshiping with us, or

have been worshiping with us for a while, this will be a time to meet new people, to learn a little, to laugh
a lot, and to become a member of our church family. Childcare will be available upon request. If you're
interested in attending, please register online. If you have any questions, please contact Katy Shevel.

Women Invited to Come Walk!
WinGS is launching a new program called “Walk with WinGS” which will happen every
Tuesday morning meeting up at 9:30am. Our time together will be a mix of hiking and
walking trails around our area. For more details on where the next walk is contact Robin
Herbert or at 267-474-7173.

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM - Hybrid -
Fireside Rm. & via Zoom
Darrell Pearson, D.Min., Professor of Youth Ministry and Director of the
Online Youth Ministry Leadership Program, will be our guest speaker in
September.
Questions? Please contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio See the flyer for
full details.
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